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My name is Lindsey Ecker and I live at  in Kingsville Ontario.  

I am a teacher and a mother of two boys who have digestive issues and other health concerns.

I do not approve of fluoride being added to water.  The only time fluoride should ever be administered is by
a dentist if there is a specific need and no risk present.

Please contact me if you would like to discuss this further.

Lindsey Ecker
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